
 

  
James Campbell High School Band Boosters 

Executive Board Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, June 2, 2021 6:30pm via Zoom 

Present: Scott Eriksen, Band Director Heather Morgan, Vice President 
Jason Higashionna, President Nancy Lord, Secretary 

Meeting called to order at 6:37pm.


Jason stated that the Higashionna family is donating the funds for the masks for all band 
members. He is requesting a donation letter from the Boosters for this transaction. The masks 
should be ready for pick up from the distributor in the next few days. He will also pick up the 
band polos for the directors.


Jason will coordinate a time this week to meet up with Theresa Miller for the transfer of trip 
fundraising funds.


Jason is waiting on a call back from Hale Koa regarding booking the band banquet. He will see 
if we can be put on a wait list for a reservation.


Board agreed to renew our website domain for another year. Abby will pay the renewal fee.


Board discussed Pep Band uniform requirements. Board members Heather, Nancy, and Jason 
expressed their opinions encouraging the use of black pants instead of blue jeans. Board 
discussed what specific uniform was worn at different band events in the past. Scott will confer 
with Matt regarding uniform requirements.


Scott briefed board on the new structure of Concert/Symphonic Band. Concert Band will 
consist of 9th and 10th graders and Symphonic will consist of 11th and 12th graders. Since 
there has been such a long break from in person group band lessons and practice, the 
directors feel it is most advantageous to the students to structure it in this manner.


Board discussed the importance of requiring band members to attend all practices, as this is 
vital to safety and to enhance the band performance for all members.


Board agreed to meet again in two weeks on Wednesday, June 16, 2021 at 6:30pm.


Meeting adjourned at 7:30pm.


